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Dear Prospective Sponsor,
The MVLA has an exciting opportunity for you to help support the Annual Luis M. Marina Scholarship Fund event, which is taking place on Wednesday, July 15th, 2020 at the Danielle’s Valley View, Utica. The success of this event is credited in large part to our sponsors, who will lend their names and financial support to in exchange for the valuable sponsorship benefits. We are prepared to host this successful event, either in-person or virtual to support Latino students in the Mohawk Valley.
The Luis M. Marina Scholarship Fund was established by the Mohawk Valley Latino Association with the goal of giving financial assistance to Latino students attend college and fulfilled their dreams of a bright future.  Your sponsorship will be used to help fund this dream. 

As a sponsor or supporter, you will receive the benefits designed to increase your company’s visibility and provide a return on your investment described in the attached document. 

You are welcome to contact me with additional questions or comments about this invitation and request, otherwise you will be contacted in a couple of weeks to discuss your participation. 

We appreciate your consideration. If you are interested in sponsoring the Annual Luis M. Marina Scholarship Fund event, please let me know by June 30th, 2020. Thank you and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. C. Sonia Martinez
Executive Director 
MVLA Mission

“To improve the standard of living for Latino residents of the Mohawk Valley through various services that will educate, empower, achieve awareness among different cultures, help shape young minds, and demonstrate the great opportunities available within the Mohawk Valley.” 
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